
February 2024

Important Note

MaXtract ® High Density

Dear valued MaXtract High Density customer,

We would like to inform you we are currently experiencing a short-term disruption to the supply of the

MaXtract High Density Tubes products listed below:

Cat. no. (mL)

129046 200 x 1.5

129056 200 x 2

129065 100 x 15

129073 25 x 50

This is due to a temporary shortage in the availability of raw materials used in manufacturing these

items. We are working to resolve this matter as quickly as possible. Should there be an update

regarding when these items can be available for order again, we will inform you immediately.

In the meantime, we encourage you to reach out to our Technical Services team support.qiagen.com

for alternative items. We apologize for any inconvenience this might have caused in your operation,

and we thank you for your continuous support to QIAGEN.
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